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SUBJECT: 

Board Recognition of Caltrans District 06/Central Region Director, Sharri Bender Ehlert 

Enclosure: No 

Action: Present Certificate of Appreciation 

 

SUMMARY: 

Sharri Bender Ehlert, Caltrans District 6 Director, announced her retirement effective June 30, 
2020. Sharri began her 25 year career with the Department of Transportation in 1988 at 
District 4 in San Francisco. She relocated to Fresno in 1997 returning to work for Caltrans 
District 6. Sharri was officially appointed as District 6/Central Region Director in 2012.  

 

Sharri’s leadership has guided Madera through many state highway projects in the Madera 
region. We wish to express our sincere thanks and gratitude for her commitment to 
excellence and distinguished leadership. We wish her happiness and continued success in 
her retirement. 

 

 

FISCAL IMPACT: 

No fiscal impact to the approved 2019-20 Overall Work Program and Budget. 

 
 


